Rangeland monitoring workshop is Aug. 28

Written by Holyoke Enterprise

Sedgwick County and Haxtun conservation districts are sponsoring a rangeland monitoring and
health workshop Wednesday, Aug. 28 from 9 a.m.-2 p.m. Location is at the intersection of
County Roads 28 and 31.5, south and west of Julesburg at Watchorn’s cabin.

Topics include rangeland production, point transect techniques, rangeland health indicators,
plant identification, benefits of solar panel discussion, alternative feed sources and drought, soil
health demonstration and Extension update.

Read the full story! Call the Enterprise about an e-subscription at 970-854-2811.
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